Hall Janet

From:

Mills Hugh

Sent:

Wednesday, March 24, 2004 06:12 PM

To:

O'Rawe Bridget; Fee Eugene; Kelly Jim; Cody Diana; Hall Janet

Subject:

FW: Dr Campbell - BBC Newsline - 18.3.04



O'Ne(ii - 18.3...

Dear All,

I spoke to Kevin Mulhern who is liaising with UTV on behalf of Dr Campbell. I gave him the background re our decision not to participate in the programme. He supports this and felt the one person responding worked well in the Briggs programme on Tues evening. I also mentioned the calls I received after the BBC TV interviews which implied that if we had reported Lucy's death that another death could have been avoided.

He accepted that editing had impacted on the content of Dr Campbell's interview and indicated that the fuller interview on the radio was more balanced. He mentioned that he would forward the transcripts. See attached.

I have a call booked with Dr Campbell for to-morrow to share our position and emphasise the concerns that had been conveyed. I know she wants to get the point over that there should have been an earlier inquest.

Her interview is scheduled for 4pm. I hope to hear from Kevin how this goes.

Hugh

----Original Message----

From: Mulhern, Kevin [mailto:Kevin.Mulhern@

Sent: 24 March 2004 07:55

To: Mills Hugh

Subject: FW: Dr Campbell - BBC Newsline - 18.3.04

----Original Message----

From: Meleady, Pauline [mailto:Pauline.Meleady@

Sent: 19 March 2004 14:34

To: Colm Shannon; Don McAleer; Erin Begley; Jeremy Gardner; Jim Hamilton; John McKervill; Kevin Mulhern; Leona Edgar; Lesley Dempster;

Martin Moore

Subject: Dr Campbell - BBC Newsline - 18.3.04

<<DHSSPS - Julian O'Neill - 18.3.04.doc>>

Date

18.3.04

Programme BBC Newsline

Julian O'Neill reports on the Chief Medical Officer's probe into children's deaths.